
What's Happening

Logs need to include the date(s) of
meeting, length of time, description
of activities. Fill out the web form,
or email to Nicole at:
mcbridgesmentoringprogram.com 

October 2023

Fall is here in full swing. It is a good time to support your
mentee at their extracurricular activities, or attend a

community or school event together. Some other activity
ideas are pumpkin decorating, visiting an apple orchard, and

leaf art. October also brings an online training opportunity
for mentors and the Bridges Bingo Fundraiser. Details for

both events can be found below. We hope to see you there!
Interested in becoming a mentor? Contact Nicole at
(641)732-3566. Mentor one child, change two lives.

Don't Forget!

Match Activity Logs are due
monthly

Bridges Mentoring Program

http://www.bridgesmentoringprogram.com/match-activity-logs


Updates

October 2023

Bridges Mentoring Program

You can now support Bridges with
purchases you are already making! Simply

cut out the UPC’s from any Our Family
brand products (sold at Randy’s

Neighborhood Market) and turn them into
Bridges Mentoring Program. Drop off at

our office located at Our Saviors Lutheran
Church or mail to P.O. Box 131 Osage, IA
50461. More drop off locations to come.

Expand Your
Mentoring Skills

https://fb.me/e/1yVxonwku

